
 

 

Stormwater pipes replacement - Mackworth Street Area 

Work will begin on 30 May 2016 to upgrade stormwater pipes in Mackworth Street and off Bass Street, in 

the area shown in the map below. The work will take around 10 weeks. 

The work will include the 

removal and replacement of 

stormwater pipes along the 

road on Mackworth Street, 

and across some private 

property in the area.  

Installation of the new larger 

diameter pipes is part of a 

wider programme of work to 

help alleviate flood risk in the 

Bells Creek area as part of 

the Council's Land Drainage 

Recovery Programme. 

We have spoken with all 

owners of properties that will 

be directly impacted by the 

work.  

Temporary traffic management will be used in Mackworth Street for the duration of the works and access down the 

road will be kept open to residents at all times. Any restrictions to access to private property will be notified to the 

homeowners by the Contractor (John Fillmore Contracting limited) in advance.  

Further stages of Bells Creek catchment works will see the construction of a wetland at 521 Ferry Road, a 

stormwater basin in Edmonds Park (typically dry sports fields except in flood event), a pump station at 12 

Richardson Terrace, a debris screen in the corner of Woolston Park and minor channel repairs in Bells Creek. 

These works are programmed to start construction later this year. 

We will keep you updated ahead of any developments. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact the Council on the details below. 

 


